
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 3/12/2012 9:59:32 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Michelle 

Cooke (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov) (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Meeting Our Commitments in San Bruno 

FY I 

From: A Message from Chris Johns 
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 9:44 AM 
To: Ail PG&E Mail Recipients; Aii PGE Corp Employees 
Subject: Meeting Our Commitments in San Bruno 

Team, 

Today, our company marked another important milestone in fulfilling our pledge to help the 
community of San Bruno heal and recover from the tragic accident a year and a half ago. 

PG&E and the City of San Bruno this morning jointly announced a landmark agreement under 
which PG&E is providing the city with $70 million, in addition to substantial funds already set 
aside to reimburse the city for its costs related to the accident. 

All of us at PG&E recognize the tremendous impact this tragedy has had on our customers 
and communities, and on our company. Nowhere has that impact been more profound, of 
course, than in San Bruno. 

While nothing can change the past, it's our hope that this resolution with the city gives the 
people there the assurance that their community will have the financial resources needed to 
emerge from this experience as strong and vibrant as it was before. 
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This money will enable San Bruno to establish a not-for-profit public purpose entity to manage 
the funds and determine how they should be spent for the benefit of the community as a 
whole. 

This agreement is in addition to PG&E's commitment to fund replacement and repair of the 
city's infrastructure and other costs related to the accident and restore the neighborhood. 

To be clear, this is also separate from the assistance we have provided directly to those who 
lost loved ones and homes as a result of the accident. PG&E is committed, as we have been 
since the night of the accident, to meeting the needs of these families and individuals, and we 
are continuing our work to meet that commitment. 

Today's announcement is also, of course, separate from the investments we are making and 
will continue to make in our gas operations. As we've said elsewhere, the greatest way we can 
honor the victims of the San Bruno accident is by making PG&E's gas operations the safest in 
the country and doing whatever is necessary to see that a tragedy like this never happens 
again. That's exactly what we intend to do. 

Chris 
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